
 

 

29th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 4 Modelling Club 
 

From Monday 5th November we will be running an after school modelling club for Year 4 every 
Monday for five weeks. The sessions will last for one hour each, finishing at 4.30pm. 

 
We will be creating diorama models of buildings and villages, which can be used in school for 
various topics. We will also be creating other models dependent on the children’s interests and 

available resources, including aeroplanes, a dolls house and anything else we can get our hands 
on! 

 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to school by 
Thursday 1st November. Letters of confirmation will be sent out on Friday 2nd November. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Andy Wheeldon  
Year 4 Teacher  
 

Year 4 Modelling Club 
 

Child’s Name:___________________________________________ Class:_________________ 
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend Modelling Club every Monday from Monday 5th 
November for five weeks. 

 
 
My child will be:  picked up at 4.30pm from the main school entrance foyer / picked up from 

Owl Club after 4.30pm (please delete as applicable) 
 
 

Signed:______________________________________(parent/carer) Date:_________________ 


